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Our Doctors: 

Monday - Thursday 

8.30am - 12.30pm  

2.00pm - 6.00pm  

6.30pm - 8.00pm 

Friday 

8.30am -12.30pm 

2.00pm - 6.00pm 

Surgery Times (by appointment): 

Out of Hours Service: 111

Monday - Friday: 

8.30am - 6.00pm 

Opening Times: 

When you have finished reading the Newsletter, please leave it in the Waiting Room for others to read.  Thank you. 

Our Clinical Practitioners:   

Advanced Nurse Practitioner Anita Peake 
Advanced Nurse Practitioner Charlotte King 
Paramedic Practitioner: Ashley Bulpitt 
Paramedic Practitioner: Joanne Saunders 

HEALTH MATTERS 

Our Pharmacy Team:  

Pharmacy Tech Katy Griffin 
Pharmacy Tech Sharon Hunt 

Our Care-Coordinator:   

Steph Coulson 

Our Community Connectors:   
Liz Denbury      
Veronica Shaw 

 

If you are unable to 
attend your 
appointment, please let 
us know as soon as 
possible so we may use 
the appointment for 
another patient.   
 

Thank  you! 

FLU AND COVID VACCINES 
 
We will be inviting all our eligible patients for their 
Autumn Flu and Covid booters vaccines as soon as 
the vaccines are available and delivered to us. 
 
This seasonÕs programme starts on the 1st October 
2025, please see the below table for eligibility.   

APPOINTMENT SYSTEM REVIEW—WE’RE LISTENING 
We know that getting an appointment can be frustrating, and many patients have 
told us the current "first come, first served" system doesn’t work well. That’s why 
we’re reviewing how our appointment system works and meeting with patients to 
hear their views. Our patient list has grown by over 40% in the last five years. 
We’ve increased the number of clinicians to meet this growing demand, but it's 
still a challenge to ensure everyone gets timely care. Your feedback is helping 
shape improvements to make access fairer and more eƯicient. We’ll share more 
details in our next newsletter. 
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When you have finished reading the Newsletter, please leave it in the Waiting Room for others to read.  Thank you. 

 
Thank you to all the Carers and those they look after for joining us for a 
delicious cream tea in the beautiful Marden House garden. Thanks also 
to Mary for playing the piano and Kingston House for making the scones. 
Thanks also to our Patient Participation Group volunteers - we all had a 
lovely afternoon. 

 


